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Nate Carlson

From: Chad Jenkinson <chad@freetimerestaurants.com>
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 11:25 AM
To: Nate Carlson
Subject: Reunion request

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  

Dear City of Northfield EDA: 

 

  

The entity 5th & Division Street Partners LLC, doing business as Reunion, would like to formally request a 180 
day extension to our current EDA terms, with no interest or payments accruing until after the 180 day 
period.  Reunion has been closed by the Executive order 20-04, 20-08 on March 17, 2020 and now Executive 
order 20-18 until May, 2020 and possibly beyond.  The business during this closure period will basically have 
no revenue due to Governor Walz's Executive orders and COVID-19 virus pandemic (Was open for 2 days 
offering curbside takeout-but decided to close due to lack of business and concern for our employees- exposure 
to COVID-19).  

  

Thank you for your consideration of our request.  We appreciate it. 

Chad Jenkinson 

FreeTime Restaurants 
President/Director of Operations 
www.ftrcareers.com 
507.301.7432 - Work 
612.616.2084 - Cell 


